
 

 

Principal: Natalie Christie 

 

Tracyes Road 
Harlow 

Essex 
CM18 6JH 

 

T: (01279) 770800 
 

E: passmores@passmoresacademy.com 
W: www.passmoresacademy.com 

 
 
 

 
 
 
9th February 2024 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Re: Silver Duke of Edinburgh award 
 
I hope you son/daughter has already started their sections for their Silver Duke of Edinburgh award. There 
will be an information evening for parents on Monday 26th February 2024 6-6.30pm in Y005 (the PE 
classroom) if you would like to know more information on what your young person will need to do to 
complete their award. We look forward to seeing you then. 
 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Miss A. Silva 

Duke of Edinburgh Co-ordinator 
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